Eric Evans

From: EDEN John W <John W.EDEN@odot.state.or.us>

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2019 12:34 PM

To: Eric Evans

Subject: RE: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300' guyed tower proposal @
4275 US-95 W

Eric,

| don’t see any issues with the access for this proposal. There is an existing field approach that is
abutting the subject property and it appears that ODOT has been using it to access a quarry site.
There do not appear to be any restrictions to the frontage there so using an existing field approach for
access to a cell tower should not be a problem.

That leads me to my only comment. The site is proposed to be next to an active ODOT owned
material source. | don’t know if there is a conflict or not as far as blasting. | can check with our folks if
you would like.

Thanks for the opportunity to comment.

John Eden

ODOT District 14 Access / Utility permits
1390 SE 1st Ave.

Ontario, OR 97914

Phone: 541-823-4016
Fax: 541-889-6600

From: Eric Evans <Eric.Evans@malheurco.org>

Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 4:33 PM

To: EDEN John W <John.W.EDEN@odot.state.or.us>

Subject: FW: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300' guyed tower proposal @ 4275 US-95 W

See attached.

From: Patrick Ewing [mailto:pewing@velocitel.com]

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 5:07 PM

To: Eric Evans; Brian Flores

Subject: OR-0004 CUP + VAR Application for Berrett Land 300' guyed tower proposal @ 4275 US-95 W

Hello Eric:

| have attached the application for the Berrett Land proposal along with the receipt for payment which you might have
seen come across your desk this morning.

Let me know if there are any additional items that | can provide in advance of Thursday’s hearing or bring with me. |
plan to travel the long way around beginning on Tuesday.

Thanks,

Patrick Ewing
Site Acquisition Specialist
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